11/30/23

Greetings!  

Brrrr winter!!!!  

Winter gear is required every day.  If you borrowed from our lending closet, please wash the item and return it to the closet.  

Advent begins this weekend.  4 weeks to Christmas! Are you ready?   Have you decorated the house or prepared gifts?  Jesus wants us to consider others first. How can you volunteer in your community or donate to charity?  Maybe bring a friend to mass, visit a nursing home, go to confession, let go of a grudge, call someone.   This week is called the week of HOPE.  Our HOPE for all of you is that you can feel God's love and compassion at this special time!  
  

Concert time!  Showtime is 6:00 PM Wednesday.  There is a pasta dinner being offered for $5 in the cafeteria starting at 4:30-5:30. Please RSVP at the front office.  Students can change and be ready to take their places by 5:30. The concert is free.  A food shelf donation is greatly appreciated.  It should be less than an hour long.  

Christmas Bazaar on Dec 12 needs volunteers and donations of gently used or new items to "purchase" for our family members.  All items are a quarter or food shelf donation.  Donations can be brought to the student lounge by Dec 11.  

Lotto Calendars - sales are going well.  If you need more than the 20 sent home 2 weeks ago, please ask at the office.  

Giving Tuesday Campaign - We kicked off our annual appeal.  If you are on Facebook, PLEASE share it especially to your long-distance friends and family.  We are looking for any donation, but we are targeting $128 from 128 donors. 


Have a great week!


